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SUREKILLER(R)

DIAZINON 1%

RESIDUAL INSECT SPRAY

KILLS:
COCKROACHES                 
FLEAS                         
ANTS                        
SILVERFISH        
CARPET BEETLES     
TICKS                        

DOMESTIC

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: DIAZINON 1%

REGISTRATON NO. 16152 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS   909 mL  

DANGER: POISON
INFLAMMABLE

PROVIDE ADEQUATE VENTILATION AFTER INDOOR USE

THE JOHN LIM CO. LTD.
1285 ST. MARY’S AVE., MISSISSAUGA, ONT.  L5E 1H8

DIRECTIONS:  Crawling Insects, such as: Cockroaches, Ants,
Silverfish, Carpet Beetles:  Apply with a paint brush, or as a
coarse spray to infested areas.  Thoroughly treat cracks,
crevices, along baseboards, moist areas such as spaces around
water pipes and tanks, surfaces behind and beneath cabinets, and
storage areas, refrigerators, sinks, stoves, and around garbage
storage areas.

Apply to ant trails, around window and door frames, sills, and



along baseboards adjacent to them.  Pay particular attention to
cracks and crevices.

Do not use as a space spray.

Solvent used in this product is a petroleum distillate, which may
stain or damage certain plastic, rubber, and asphalt materials
such as tiles and floor coverings.

Do not apply to rugs, carpets, draperies, wallpaper or similar
materials that may be stained.

Apply with caution to surfaces outlined and avoid excessive
wetting.  Good sanitary practices should be maintained to prevent
re-infestation.

PRECAUTIONS: Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or absorbed through
the skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin, clothing and avoid
inhalation of vapours or spray mist. Wash thoroughly after
handling and before eating, drinking, etc.  Keep Out Of The Reach
Of Children.  Do not apply to plants, animals or humans. Remove
pets and fishbowls from area before treatment and do not return
them for at least 4 hours after treatment.  Do not apply to
surfaces that children or pets might contact.

DO NOT CONTAMINATE FOODSTUFFS.  Do not use in any area where food
may be exposed.  Do not use in bulk food storage areas.  Do not
use in cupboards where food or cooking utensils are stored.

In homes or dwellings, remove or cover all exposed food and
cooking utensils before spraying.  Thoroughly wash all surfaces
that might contact food before reuse.

DISPOSAL:  Dispose of empty container with regular garbage.

TOXICOLOGY:  Diazinon is a cholinesterase inhibitor.  Atropine is
antidotal.  Obtain medical attention immediately, taking the
pesticide container with you.

FIRST AID: Product contains Petroleum Distillate, if swallowed,
DO NOT induce vomiting.  Obtain medical attention immediately
taking the pesticide container with you.  If on skin, remove
contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly with soap and
water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 5-10 minutes and obtain
medical attention.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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